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Missing Person Death Investigation June 7th, 2022 
 
On June 7th, 2022 at approximately 6:30 A.M., the person reported as missing over the 

weekend, Latif Adeboyejo, was located deceased in his vehicle in a parking lot near Russell & 

Greenbrier in DeKalb.  He appeared to have sustained a single gunshot wound.  A firearm was 

recovered from the vehicle.  The death investigation is ongoing by the DeKalb Police 

Department and the DeKalb County Coroner’s Office.  Persons with any information are 

encouraged to notify the Police Department. 


